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On January 11, 2023 the FAA issued a Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (NPRM) on a new Airworthiness 
Directive (AD) on 5G retrofits   
 
Comments are invited on the draft NPRM on or before February 10th, 2023. See the NPRM for details. 

   
The FAA is planning to engage with foreign regulators to determine how to extend the retrofit requirement 
to foreign carriers.  
 
 
 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2023/01/11/2023-00420/airworthiness-directives-transport-and-commuter-category-airplanes
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